
 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 

CORPORATE NEWS 
 
 

We wish to inform our stakeholders that a senior member of our Group,  
who was asked to assist as a witness in an investigation by the  

Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC),  
has been cleared of any involvement, as officially confirmed by MACC. 

 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the unwavering support from the 

shareholders, colleagues and all stakeholders during the challenging period. 
 

With this matter now behind us, we are eager to focus on the future and continue to drive 
the Group to greater heights.  We are grateful for your continued trust and support as we 

move forward into this next chapter. 
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